THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

2 May 2018

Excellency,

Further to my letter of 16 April 2018, I have the honour to remind you that pursuant to
paragraph 73 of the General Assembly resolution 71/323, the informal interactive dialogues
with candidates for the position of President of the 73™ session of the General Assembly will
be held on Friday 4 May 2018 in the Trusteeship Council Chamber from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.

I am pleased to inform you that the dialogues will be held as follows:
From 9 a.m. to 11 a.m. Ms. Mary Elizabeth Flores Flake
From 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. Ms. Maria Fernanda Espinosa Garcés

I would also like to draw your attention to the proposed modalities as enclosed in my
letter of 16 April 2018, as well as to the vision statements of the candidates, distributed to all
Member States and Permanent Observers on 22 February 2018. All relevant information on
the dialogues is also available on my website.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

%‘ jf ,

/' Miroslav Lajéak

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York




